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December, 2016 

 

End of Sales Notice: VTV-9000ST (global model)  

 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

 

 

Thank you very much for your continued business with us. 

 

Please be informed that sales of our general purpose vision system, VTV-9000ST (global 

model) will end. 

Major components used in the said controller are discontinued; continuous service on 

this product is no longer available.  

 

We very much appreciate your understanding on this matter. 

 

We look forward to your continued choice for VTV-9000 series in the future. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sales Division 

ViSCO Technologies Corporation 

 



 

--- Notes --- 

 

1. Target Models 

VTV-9000ST (global model) 

Following is the product model number; 

・V9KSDH*3-***  

 

* In case model number cannot be confirmed, please check 

serial number of the controller and contact ViSCO for 

clarification. 

 

2. Last delivery day 

Friday, June 30, 2017 

 

3. Maintenance service 

Maintenance service will end on June 30, 2022. 

In case it turns out that maintenance service cannot be provided due to 

unavailability of spare parts, ViSCO will contact you separately. 

 

4. Succession Model 

Newer generation of VTV-9000 series is available for your consideration. 

For details on transition and latest models, please inquire ViSCO sales 

representative. 

 

End of Notes 

 

 

For any queries on this announcement, please contact ViSCO sales representative. 

 

ViSCO Technologies Corporation Sales Division 

20th Floor, New Pier Takeshiba North Tower, 1-11-1 Kaigan, Minato-ku, Tokyo 

105-0022 

TEL : 03-6402-4506    FAX : 03-6402-4508    Email : sales@visco-tech.com 

 

mailto:sales@visco-tech.com

